January 19, 2022 NAPAC Monthly Meeting

Present: Dustina Gill, Dr. Sherry Johnson, Micah Gill, Heather Larsen, & Jaron Small School Representatives: Carmen Hills, Denise Pikarski, & Jennifer Graff

- 1. Committee reviewed and edited questions for the Native American Family survey. Survey will be live in February and available during Parent-Teacher Conferences.
- 2. Committee reviewed monthly cultural activities being offered at the school
- 3. August 2 day cultural institute being planned for staff; reviewed agenda
- 4. Personnel changes at the school: 2 Reading Corp interventionists beginning in January; additional paraprofessional in kindergarten; change in paraprofessional in preschool.
- 5. Committee reviewed fall Native American student participation numbers in extra curricular activities, clubs, and music.
- 6. Reviewed Native American family attendance at fall parent-teacher conferences and ways to assist/encourage/help families be in attendance at conferences.
- 7. Committee voted in concurrence with the school's programming and will be presented to the school board in February and submitted to MDE by March 1.